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Welcome Back - Despite the weather, it was an absolute joy to be back in school today, seeing the children and hearing of their adventures, presents and experiences over the holiday. I hope you had an enjoyable and relaxing break and a happy new year to all.

Breakfast club charges – As you are probably aware we now have to charge for Breakfast Club. Charges are payable at 50p per day, per child. There is no need to book, your child can turn up to Breakfast Club from 8am. Charges will need to be settled weekly or monthly via the school office via cash. All monthly fees must be paid before your child can return to Breakfast Club.
We are also hoping to collect monies via Parent-pay as an additional payment option and will notify you when this is available.
Please contact Sharon Hopkins in the school office if you have any queries.

Parent Questionnaires – Please return the paper copy questionnaire to Sharon in the office (each child has been given a paper copy) by Friday 12th January
Class letters – Your child will be bringing home a letter from their teacher detailing curriculum information, dates and any other key information for the term tomorrow (5th January). They will also be available on the class pages on the website.
SEND individual education plans (IEPS) – if your child is on the special needs register, you will get a paper copy of their new IEP by the end of the day tomorrow (5th January).
This week in school

We will enjoy seeing our friends and teachers, and trying not to repeatedly write the date as 2023!
Other News

Residential – Please come to our information meeting on Monday 22nd January at 3.15 in Peswara class. We have booked Porthpean Camp for 2 nights and 3 days from 17th to 19th July 2024.
Initially, this will be open to Peswara class and Year 4 children only, but this may be extended to Year 3 depending on demand, so please do come along to find out what is involved.

Car Park Closure – Please note the car park opposite the shop will be closed from 7.00am to 4.00pm on Wednesday 10th January so it can be re-lined.




Down on the Farm
Many thanks to Amiirah and family for their hard work in looking after the goats and chickens throughout the holiday – all are well thanks to their hard work and dedication – it is much appreciated.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks also to Chris S and family – the guinea pigs will be back as soon as the weather is warm enough.
Dates for your diary

19/01/24 – World Religion Day
22/01/24 – Safer Internet Day
24/01/24 – Hygge Day 3
02/02/24 – Farm / Outdoor Learning Day 3
05/02/24 – Week of Parents Evenings
09/02/24 – Children break up for half term
19/02/24 – Children return from half term
05/03/24 – St Piran’s Day
07/03/24 – World Book Day
28/03/24 – Children break up for Easter
29/03/24 – Bank Holiday
15/04/24 – Children return
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